PUBLIC MEETING INVITATION

The City of Marshall invites its citizens and other interested
persons to a public meeting at the Marshall City Hall on
Tuesday, May 13, 2025 at 6:00 p.m.

The purpose of the public meeting is to identify and discuss
potential outdoor park and recreation needs/priorities for the
community. FoIIowinglthe identification process, local
government officials and members of the Northwest Arkansas
Economic Development District Staff will submit a Matching
Grant application based on the selected priorities to the
Arkansas Department of Parks, Heritage, and Tourism’s
Outdoor Recreation Grants Program. Ethnic minorities, persons
with disabilities, senior citizens, and special interest groups are
encouraged to attend and participate.

For those unable to attend the meeting, you may phone 870-
741-5404 or mail comments to NWAEDD P.O. Box 190 Harrison,
AR 72602.



